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March 28, 2011 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

 

Re: Chatham-Kent Transmission Licence Application – Contacts Update 

 Board File No.: EB-2010-0351 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli,  

 

On March 18, 2011 Chatham-Kent Transmission (“CKT”) informed the Board that our President, 

David Kenney had made the decision to retire effective March 31, 2011.   

 

CKT now wishes to inform the Board that Mr. Jim Hogan will be appointed the position of President of 

CKT, subject to the approval of the Board of Directors on April 8, 2011.   

 

Jim has been the CEO of Chatham-Kent Energy since 2009 and has 26 years of regulated industry 

experience, including 19 years in the energy industry.  Jim can be reached at  

(519) 352-6300, extension 277 or at regulatory@ckenergy.com.  

 

Further, CKT requests that the Board update the list of contacts for the CKT transmission licence 

application to include our external counsel, Mr. Ian Mondrow of Gowling Lafleur Henderson LLP.  Mr. 

Mondrow can be reached at (416) 369-4670 or at Ian.Mondrow@gowlings.com.   

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (519) 352-6300, 

extension 558 or at regulatory@ckenergy.com.  

 

Regards,  

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

David Ferguson 

Director of Regulatory and Risk Management  

Phone: (519) 352-6300 Ext. 558 

Email: davidferguson@ckenergy.com 

 

CC:  Jim Hogan, President & CEO of Chatham-Kent Energy   

Chris Cowell, Treasurer of Chatham-Kent Transmission 

Ian Mondrow, Gowling Lafleur Henderson LLP  

Intervenors and Observers of EB-2010-0351 
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